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From: Arnold Baker <arnold@overlandex.com>
Sent: May 18, 2022 10:21 AM
To: OEV Dealers
Cc: Erik Hansen; Mark Cymbaluk
Subject: ALUMA Tray Fifth Wheel/Goose Neck Addition

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Hi Everyone, 
 
After measuring the 6.75’ and 8’ Aluma Tray and the Aluma Tray HD, we have determined that the Tray Crossmembers 
should not interfere with either the Fifth Wheel/King Pin and/or Goose Neck Styles. 
 
Goose Neck: 

 The Dealer will need to locate and drill out the hole on the tray surface to insert or remove the ball hitch, ensure 
it is oversized for ease of use. 

 When installing this style, the Tray can be kept as low as possible without concern or interference, the Tray will 
remain fully isolated and allowed to move independently of the truck frame. 

 
Fifth Wheel/King Pin: 

 The Dealer will need to locate and drill multiples holes to attach the Fifth Wheel/King Pin Plate to the factory 
frame mounts or aftermarket frame mounts, if after market, use a frame mounting style ONLY. 

 All Trays are isolated and must remain isolated to avoid pinching the fifth wheel plate and Tray surface at time 
of installation using a non-frame mounting style system.  If pinched, it will certainly result in damage to the Tray 
while in use.  Only use a frame mount style to avoid damages to the Tray. 

 
Note:  

 this will be added to the Dealer Portal as a Service Advisory for future reference. 
 If upper side boxes are used on the Tray in conjunction with a Fifth Wheel/Goose Neck style Trailer ensure that 

the Trailer will not interfere with the boxes by having adequate clearance(s) to avoid damages. 
 
Regards, 
 
Arnold Baker 
Managing & Founding Partner 
e: arnold@overlandex.com 
o: 403.346.9199 

 
LITE Industries/Overland Explorer Vehicles 
140, 8319 Chiles Industrial Avenue 
Red Deer, AB, CA T4P 1H2 
 


